
 

 

 
 

Unlocking Potential  
In Christ are hidden all the treasures of wisdom and knowledge. 

Colossians 2:3 
 

http://www.fulwoodstpeters.co.uk/  Friday 12th November 2021 
 

Christmas Events 
 
We have been fortunate to have had limited Covid impact on staffing so far this term, avoiding the 
disruption that this causes. To make families and staff remain as safe as possible, especially in the 
few weeks before Christmas, the normal infant Christmas performances will be recorded as they 
were last year for parents to watch from a website link. We appreciate that this is not ideal. 
 
10th 
Christmas trail for parents and pre-ordered Christingle packs to take home.  
 
More information to follow. 
 
 
  
Snacks at break times in KS2  
 
Please may snack money be brought into school on a Monday. It s 20p per 
day. Snack every day will cost £1.  
 
 
 
Children in Need 2021  
 

On Friday 19th November we shall be fundraising for Children in Need 2021 
with a suggested donation of 50p. 
 
There will be orienteering activities for the children to complete during the 
day. Please could the children come in wearing suitable active wear such as PE 
clothes. If the children have a yellow item of clothing they wish to wear or 
any official Pudsey clothing, then this will be ok too.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Coach Gunn s Christmas Club  

 

High School Admissions  
 
Parents in Year 4 and 5 (and possibly Year 3) are advised to look at admission criteria early on. Last 

d the least amount gaining places at their preferred to schools in a 
long time. The geographical area for Broughton High presently does not include the vast majority of 
Fulwood.  
 

chool Geographical 
  Currently the admission criteria for Archbishop Temple includes 10 places allocated 

to our school (section 4) along with other Church of England primary schools nearby. There are of 
course several other schools that parents will be interested in and the link to all Lancashire 
admissions and the Archbishop Temple admission information are also on our The Partners  part of 
our website. 
  
Broughton Parish   
 
The Parish has a new vicar, Rev Canon Fleur Green, who has moved from Darwen. She has been in 
school this week and plans are to start with school assemblies in January along with Rev Pauline.   
 
A few dates for your diary 
 
Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes being 
collected 

Between Monday 15th and Friday 19th November 

Children in Need 2021 Friday 19th November  



Y5/6 Triathlon Monday 22nd November
Church Fayre Saturday 4th December
Christmas Jumper day and outside Christmas 
Trail

Friday 10th December 

Discovery Vine Before and After School Care

Website: https://discoveryvine.co.uk/ Tel: (01772) 731808  or  07375 932163

Email: samantha@discoveryvine.co.uk


